
Paul Vick Architects made the final cut for designing the Oxford Street Christmas 
Lights. They have had further post-competition thoughts on their ideas. These have 
been prompted by May’s snowfall, probably a result of global climate change, and 
Oxford Street’s global retail status.
 
Imagine a snowball fight in May.

These ideas are much more than lighting in itself, they are also the beginning of 
a new urban architecture. It is an opportunity to think on how we can make enjoy-
ment, celebration and spectacle all year. With lighting, and probably other means, 
the aim is to make it attractive for pedestrians and fulfill what “Oxford Street” has 
come to represent and promise: it has a clear cultural identity and global quality 
shopping. Paul Vick Architects have coined the idea ‘cultural commerce’ to bring 
these ideas together.

The attached initial ‘sketch’ (a 30 sec animation with sound) was conceived of as a 
possible display in overhead lighting over the whole width of the street. Day or night 
it is based on a good natured snowball fight. With colour and dynamism, the content 
brings interest by using some of the amazing items that make the street and where 
they come from. Current figures in fashion, British history and even pictures of pas-
sers by in the street in real time are possible subjects. This is a modern day, digital, 
responsive, tactile and charming bazaar.

Click here to enjoy the spring-summer snowball fight and share 
Paul Vick Architects were shortlisted for the Oxford Street Christmas Lights. 

paulv@paulvick.co.uk www.paulvick.co.uk T: 020 7993 6573

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences | view email in browser

© 2013 Paul Vick architects

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TJSvYewMSM4&feature=youtu.be

